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Return to In-Person Learning Orientation Meeting

Dear Parents,

We continue to plan and organize for our return to a partial in-school program for

some of our students while maintaining a virtual program as well.

Overall we will welcome approximately 250 students to Rockwell for in-person

learning.  Grades PEP, Kindergarten, First and Second students will attend each

week for Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday beginning March 15th.  Our Grade

3 students will return March 15th and will attend every other week.  Our Grade 4

and 5 students will begin on March 22nd and will attend every other week.  Parents

have been sent emails with their assigned start date and their group (Grade 3, 4,

and 5 only).  Teachers in Grades K-5 stayed the same; no changes were made.

Some teacher assignments were made in our PEP classes. These were

communicated directly with parents.

We were able to accommodate all requests for partial in-person return that were

received by the deadline (February 26th).  Our class rosters are closed at this

time. We will begin a new waitlist and parents on this list will be notified should

things change between now and June 16th when the school year ends.

In order to share details with all parents for in-person learning, we have created

an online orientation which we will present live at meetings for parents by grade

level on March 8 and 9, 2021.  The schedule for these meetings and the Zoom link
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is below.  In addition the slide deck will be shared on the Rockwell ES website for

your reference after these meetings are held.

Things are moving very quickly and we are working to make our first day on March

15th run as smoothly as possible.  We can't wait to see students and move into the

next phase of this journey of navigating education during a pandemic.  We thank

you for your patience and understanding as we are all doing things never done

before!

The orientation Zoom meeting can be accessed on your child’s Zoom account:

Meeting ID: 891 8241 4285 Passcode: 973663.  Please be prepared to wait in

the waiting room for your scheduled grade level meeting to begin.

PEP Parents Monday, March 8 5:30-5:50 PM

Kindergarten Parents Monday, March 8 5:50-6:10 PM

Grade 1 Parents Monday, March 8 6:10-6:30 PM

Grade 2 Parents Tuesday, March 9 5:30-5:50 PM

Grade 3 Parents Tuesday, March 9 5:50-6:10 PM

Grade 4  Parents Tuesday, March 9 6:10-6:30 PM

Grade 5 Parents Tuesday, March 9 6:30-6:50 PM

We appreciate all that you have done and continue to do to support the teaching

and learning at Rockwell!

Be well!

Sincerely,

Cheryl Clark
Principal
Lois P. Rockwell Elementary School
cheryl_clark@mcpsmd.org
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